
 

 
THE COLLEGE OF THE FLORIDA KEYS 

 Memorandum 

 
  

DATE: January 17, 2025 

TO: District Board of Trustees 

FROM: Monekka Munroe, Ed.D., Vice President, Academic Affairs  

DEPARTMENT:   Academic Affairs  

SUBJECT: Gen Ed Discontinued Course HUM 2511 – Request for Approval 
  

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION: 

The office of Academic Affairs respectfully requests that The College of the Florida Keys District Board 
of Trustees approves the discontinued course be removed: 

Gen Ed Discontinued Course HUM 2511, Humanities Arts and Music needs to be removed from our 
course offerings. 

 


